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Contacts





Pre School  07890814564


Kate Scrivener 231691 (Chair)


Erica Forwood 281 653 (Treasurer)


Gill Fowler 281 227 (Secretary)





Registered charity No 1036017





The children have enjoyed two trips this term to the Gnome reserve and Holsworthy Library. 





Shebbear Flower Show





Saturday 23rd July





40% Proof





Band performance in the evening. 





They have generously offered to donate towards our outdoor project. Please support them and us!!





Tickets available at Pre School








Fun Afternoon


Many thanks for all your help and support…………we raised about £80. 








Dates 





Last Day of Term 21/7/11 (Thursday)


First day back 5/9/11 (Monday)





There will be a bags to school date in the autumn term.




















LEAVERS





Please come and join us at our Leavers celebration 


 


Thursday 


21st July 


2:15pm





Best Wishes to all the children who are starting school in September








